
Peek of the Week 
The Orchard — 1st July  2022 

Our Learning 

English 
This week the children concluded their 
learning around Snail and the Whale. The 
children have recapped their learning 
through art activities relating to the story 
and have watched the film version for en-
joyment—some have been able to answer 
questions about the story throughout 
this.  

Maths 
This week the children have consolidated 
some of their key skills from throughout 
the year including number, shape and 
mathematical language.  

Provision 
This week the children have been spending 
time together in preparation for             
transitioning to  a new class. The children 
have also been practising their skills , 
ready for sports day.  

 

 

Important Dates 

Tuesday 5th July— 

Transition Day  

Monday 11th July— 

Coffee morning—transition  

Wednesday 20th July-  

End of term @ 11:30am.  

 

Please ensure any spare 
items of clothing are    
returned to the Orchard 
by the end of term.  

 

 

Makaton sign:  

Change 

 

Star of the week 

Pears: Vivaan     Oranges :Inaya         Apples: Haneef         Plums:  Amina              Cherries:  Ahmed 

Contact us: theorchard@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

 


